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October 2, 2015

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: NOTICE OF UNATTENDED OPERATIONS FOR KBLT-LP
Dear Ms. Dortch:

I am writing per Report and Order in MM Docket 99-25, FCC 00-19, released January
27,2000,9 117, which states "LPFM stations that will operate unattended will be required to
advise the Commission by simple letter of the unattended operation, and provide an address and
telephone number where a responsible party can be reached during such times."

KBLT-LP will, at times, operate in unattended mode. The responsible parties who may
be reached during such times are;

Ross Cooper, Chief Technician
2420 1/2 Calumet St.

Houston, TX 77004
713-894-1255

Will Robedee, General Manager
5403 Woodville Lane

Spring, TX 77379
713-854-1737

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact either of the above.

Respectfully submitted,

>
Kevin E.

Vice President for Administration
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